
    

  

Friday 3rd March 2023 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Tuesday 7th March – Yr5 school trip to Jodrell Bank  
Wednesday 15th - Friday 17th March Friends of Aldwyn Mothers Day stall 
Friday 17th March Comic Relief 
Monday 20th - Thursday 23rd March Book Fair in school 
Wednesday 22nd March Parents Evening 
Wednesday 29th March Y3 Egyptian Assembly 9.15am - parents welcome 
Friday 31st March 9am EYFS & KS1 Easter Assembly 
               10.15am - 11.15am KS2 Easter Coffee Morning 
Friday 31st March - School closes for Easter break 

Monday 17th April – School re-opens  
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Thank you so much to all the families who supported our recent 
cake sale to raise funds for the improvements to our school 
library.  We have already given the library a boost by buying new 
books, the walls are nice and fresh after lick of paint and we have 
introduced a wonderful story telling chair.  The children (and the 
grown ups!) have loved sitting in the chair, sharing and reading 
stories together. More library improvements will be coming soon.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
Children in EYFS and KS1 are invited to create/decorate Easter Bonnets to be used as part of the assembly 
which will be held on Friday 31st March. 
 
Children in KS2 are invited to decorate an egg in the theme of 'inspirational people'. Eggs will be displayed 
during the coffee morning on Friday 31st March. 
 
Bonnets and Eggs should be brought into school by Thursday 30th March. 
 



  

World Book Day 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

We had some excellent costumes for world book day again this year, the 
imagination shown was amazing.  From cats in hats to Disney princesses, 
from skeletons to ladybirds and football stars to gangsta grannies, we may 
have covered every genre of books out there!  Well done Aldwyn. 
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This week's book corner is by Faith in Year 1. "I love reading books. I 
have a book about the human body. It has a question about your eyes. 
It's all about your insides. Do you know there is something called 
vessels?  
This book is about Josephine Baker. I like her dance moves and I like her 
singing and her costumes that she wears". 
 
 

Each week will be featuring a short book review in our newsletter. Would 
you like to be our book corner star?  If you or a member of your family 
would simply write a short paragraph about your favourite book and, if 
possible email a picture of you with a copy of the book to 
kathryn.thomas@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk. We will choose some of the 
entries for future newsletters. 
 

 

The children in Makaton club have been using Makaton to tell the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar. On 
World Book Day they visited the reception classes to tell the story to them. They also showed the children 
how to do some of the signs in the story. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 For World Book Day, 
Alora in 4S wrote her 
very own book and read 
it to the class about her 
adventures during the 
school holidays. We 
have a budding author 
in the making. Well 
done Alora! 
 

Found on Lumb Lane last week, if 

yours please collect from 

Reception Desk 

mailto:kathryn.thomas@aldwyn.tameside.sch.uk


 

  

 

The Birthday Message 
We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 

 

 

 

This week and over the holidays we celebrate the birthdays of: 

Freya   Robyn   Oliver   Mrs Heeds  
Darcie-Lou  Halimah   and   Miss Sutton  
 
 

 

Menu 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Assorted yoghurts, chopped fresh fruit, fresh bread and a salad selection are available daily along with lots of fresh water* 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Each week class teachers will choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn 
Values.  Parents/Carers of the award winners will be invited to join us on a 
Friday at our weekly celebration assembly.  Invites will be sent out on a Thursday 
morning via Parentmail. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our weekly winners are: 
 

Iqra  Riley Holly Evie Elise  Theo 
Georgie Haroon Leo Navneet Harper Kodei-Mae 
Jaxon Belle Lily Ivy Ellie Charlotte 
Holly Alissa-Lilly Yashneil Sophie Robyn Sehar 
Marco Amelia Oliver Riley Jasmine Amba 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 



  

Sports News 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Yesterday afternoon the Year 4 girls visited Curzon Ashton for the Wildcats Football festival. The 

girls had a great time trying something new and having a go against playing against other schools 

from across Tameside. The girls' confidence grew as the rounds went on, growing in knowledge 

and skill. Everybody had fun and they made us really proud of their behaviour. Also a big thank 

you, to all the grown-ups for bringing their children and supporting the event.  

 

Swimmer of the Week 
 

Well done to our Year 5 students who have all worked incredibly hard at their swimming 
lessons this last week.   
A special mention to our swimmers of the week: 
 

Marco, Arthur, Phoebe, Raph, Josh and Aleksandr. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


